



BARSC Championships 2014



Update December 19th

As many of you will know there has only been limited snowfall in the Alps this month.

Georgina Morris, the Chairman of BARSC is currently in Les Arcs and has been having lengthy discussions with the various organisations in the resort who are involved in running the races. They have been very helpful and supportive of the event.

Looking at the forecast for the next 10 days (and out of windows in the resort where it is currently snowing) we are very hopeful of a full programme of racing but we are looking at the options:

- Plan A, subject to continuing snowfall, is the programme we published on 11th
- Plan B, if there is no further snowfall, the resort have proposed that we run 2 x GS and 1 X SL in the late afternoon/early evening in Les Arcs 1800, with a Kombi event on the Boarder cross course.

I would like reiterate how helpful Les Arcs at being and how much we all want to run a full programme of racing.

Further details will be posted as soon as we have them but if it is necessary to change to plan B, entries will be rolled forward into the new programme and suitable adjustments made.

Georgina Morris
Chairman BARSC

For more information



Britishalpineraceingskiclubs & Barscchamps



@BARSC_ski & @BARSCChamps